
 

meeting and if helpers on the 

day could also bring some 

goodies to share with the 

players. Thanks! 

And finally, we have one 

more fundraising sausage 

sizzle for the year on 

Wednesday 21st December.  

This should be a busy one, 

so as many hands on deck as 

possible would be great! 

 

Never a quiet time of year, is 

it?  I wish you all a very 

happy Christmas and a safe 

New Year with your families.    

 
Regards, 

Anthea Watson 

That time of the year is 

upon us once again and 

our club has a few more 

events to go before our 

break over the coming 

Christmas &  New Year  

period.   

Firstly, there is a social 

Christmas dinner for 

those who have booked 

with Dot at Eatons Hill 

Tavern on Thursday 8th 

December, 6:30pm 

Secondly, we have our 

usual dinner meeting in 

December at the Arana 

Hills League club on 

Wednesday 14th 

December, 6:30pm.  On 

this occasion, besides  

sorting out any details 

for our IWD next year,  

Vicki is preparing 

another fun Christmas 

quiz!  We will also be 

having a secret santa that 

night, so please bring a 

gift up to $10 in value. 

Thirdly, there is the 

final bingo EVER on 

Thursday 15th 

December. It would be 

good to have as many as 

possible for this final 

game with a special 

Christmas theme.   It 

would also be good if  all 

members could please 

bring some donations for 

the Christmas hamper 

along to the next dinner  

Christmas already ! 
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Z O N T A  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  

D I S T R I C T  2 2 ,   A R E A  1 ,  

C L U B  1 4 7 0  

P O  B O X  4 4 7  L A W N T O N  

Q L D .  4 5 0 1  

WWW.PINERIVERS.  

ZONTADISTRICT22 .ORG 

                                                

EMAIL:  PINERIVERS@ 

ZONTADISTRICT22 .ORG 

   

P r e s i d e n t :   K a r e n   

F u l l e r   3 3 2 5  1 5 0 1   
V i c e - P r e s i d e n t :   D o t  

P a t r i c k  3 2 0 5  1 4 4 1       
S e c r e t a r y :   A n t h e a  

W a t s o n  3 4 2 5  1 6 0 6               

T r e a s u r e r :   G r a c e  
C o c h r a n e  3 3 2 5  1 8 9 6             

D i r e c t o r s :        
K a y  R e i d ,   

B a r b a r a  C l yd e ,   
S u z a n n e  S t r a h a n        

DINNER  

MEETINGS 

 

Every 2nd Wednesday 

of the month at the 

Arana Leagues Club.  

Contact Grace 

Cochrane for all dinner 

arrangements by the 

Monday prior to the 

mee�ng.  

COST (Includes dinner) 

Members/Guests 

$25.00 

Grace Cochrane 

Home: 3325 1896 

Mobile: 0411 783 020 

gamp@iinet.net.au 

 

Dec   1st   Ros 
         8th   Carole 
        15th  Jan, Anthea 
               Bettina, Ros,  
               Vicki, Kay 
                and Barb 

BINGO  ROSTER 

Happy Birthday...  

8th Dec Social Christmas 
Dinner Eatons Hill Tavern 6:30pm 
 
14th Dec Dinner Meeting  
Arana Leagues Club – 6:30pm 
 
21st Dec Sausage  Sizzle   
Bunnings  
 
21st Jan Planning Meeting  
Arana Leagues Club – 10am 
 
8th  Feb 2012 Dinner Meeting  
Arana Leagues Club – 6:30pm 
 
17th Feb 2012 Sausage  Sizzle   
Bunnings  

Planning Day 2012 

… for November and December goes to …. 

Barbara, Dot, Carole & Bettina 

  Many happy returns ☺  

On Saturday 21st January we will be holding a 

planning day at the Arana Leagues Club Board 

room starting at 10am.  This is the yearly 

workshop that decides what the club wants 

to support, what fund-raising events we want 

to hold and distribution of funds already 

raised.  All are most welcome to attend. 

The first dinner mee�ng for next year will be on Wednesday 8th Feb. 


